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In consultation with the School District Solicitor, and in compliance with the Governor’s order to close all businesses that are not life-sustaining, the Board of Directors of the Northern York County School District will hold the March 24, 2020 meeting through remote access and live streaming.  We will be using the Microsoft Teams application to host this virtual meeting.  A link to the meeting will be provided on Monday.  If you have a PC, all you will need to do to join is click on the link.  If you have an Apple device (Mac, iPad, iPhone), you should download the Microsoft Teams app from the Apple App Store.

